

## THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION



Victoria F. Sheehan Commissioner

May 28, 2019

DNCR, Division of Parks & Recreation Attn: Mr. Chris Gamache – Trails Bureau Chief 172 Pembroke Road Concord, NH 03301

RE: OHRV On-Highway Connector Trail Revocation - Gorham, Jimtown Road

Dear Mr. Gamache:

Per your request dated May 21, 2019 the Department of Transportation hereby revokes Wheeled OHRV On-Highway Connector Permit #01-WOHC035-15 dated June 24, 2015. A copy of this revocation will be sent to local and State law enforcement agencies. If the status of the trail system at this location ever changes please submit a new application with appropriate municipal approvals.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any further questions.

Regards

Philip L. Beauleu, P.E

District 1 Engineer

cc: Town of Gorham – Police Department NH State Police – Troop F NH Fish & Game – Region 1 Commissioner Sheehan – NHDOT Commissioner Quinn - NHDOS